
Office of Management and Budget Has Final Rule to Raise 
EB-5 Minimum Investment Amounts 

Bluegrass International Fund wants to inform you that the EB-5 Immigrant Investor Program 
Modernization Regulation (“EB-5 Modernization Regulation”) has reached final review at the 

United States Office of Management and Budget. Publication of the final rules for the Program is 
the next and final step. 

 

The minimum investment amount is expected to increase from $500,000 USD up 
to $1,350,000 USD or $1,800,000 USD. 

 

There is still some time to apply before this significant increase.  However, if you are seriously 
interested in making an EB-5 investment and applying for the EB-5 Visa, we recommend you 

start soon.  We are here to help you expedite your application. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

Please email Lynn Allen at lallen@bluegrass-fund.com or Wit Wang at wwang@bluegrass-
fund.com or call us at 502-583-0160.  You may also click here to learn more about Bluegrass 

International Fund and our approach to investing. 
 

Invest with Purpose 
 

Source: ICF Consulting 
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